

January 27, 2023

Dear Parents,

On **Wednesday, February 15, 2023**, Newmark High School will be participating in "**Pay to Play" Dodgeball Tournament**. This school-wide activity will raise money for Newmark High School's Future Business Leaders of America (FBLA) Club. FBLA is a nationally recognized academic club, and its goal is to bring the world of business and education together through innovative leadership and career development. Newmark's involvement in FBLA is to educate students through various academic challenges in multiple areas. The competitions they go to are highly competitive and take place against students from all over the state of New Jersey.

This will be a fun activity of physical fitness and we are encouraging all our students to participate.

- In order for your child to take part in this event, we are asking for a \$5.00 donation in either cash or a check made out to Newmark High School which will go directly to our FBLA club. This money is due to your child's classroom teacher no later than Friday, February 10, 2023.
- If your child decides not to participate in this event, they will remain in their classroom and follow their regular schedule.
- Be sure your teen is dressed appropriately: Wear a T-shirt, shorts, sweatpants, shorts or jeans and **sneakers**. This will ensure the safety of all the participants.

This is going to be a fun event for our students! Thank you in advance for your continued participation and cooperation. *Please return Permission Form & payment to Newmark by Friday, February 10, 2023.*

Sincerely,		
Keith Pearson FBLA Advisor		
YI give permission for my teen," "Pay to Play Dodgeball Tournament" \$5.00 FBLA donation (check payable to	on Wednesday, February 15, 2023.	_, to participate in the I have enclosed the
Parent's Signature	Date	<u> </u>